Bonham donates to FCFCC
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March 24, 2011 - On Friday March 18, the Crisis Center received a nice surprise. When the
doorbell rang, we thought it was a client at the door but it turned out to be Corby Alexander and

Bonham Mayor Roy Floyd. They had come to personally present a check to Executive Director
Becky Williams.

Donations are a huge part of the Crisis Center budget and always appreciated. Thank you to
the City of Bonham for your support.

If you need help or know someone who needs help, you can reach our office at 903-583-7694.

As always, for emergencies, the hotline at 903-583-7000 is answered 24 hours a day by trained
advocates.




